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Announcement 536 

 
Nevada Incentive Payment Program for Electronic Health 
Records (EHR) Update 
As of October 31, 2012, a total of 77 providers and eight hospitals have received more than $8,954,671.56 in 
payments from the Nevada Medicaid Electronic Health Records (EHR) Incentive payment program.   

Eligible professionals and hospitals could be missing out on substantial financial incentives to adopt, implement or 
upgrade to Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS)-certified EHR technologies.   If you haven’t already 
taken the steps to receive your EHR incentive payments, now is the time to act. The end of program year 2012 is 
fast approaching as the deadline to register is December 31, 2012.   

Find out if you might be eligible to participate in the EHR Incentive Program by visiting the CMS website at: 
http://browserspring.com/widgets/cms.  The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) has developed 
an EHR webpage to help Nevada Medicaid providers better understand the Medicaid EHR Incentive Program.  
Please visit www.dhcfp.nv.gov/EHRIncentives.htm to obtain additional EHR information.   
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